
                 Dated: 27/03/2020 

     

Dear Parents, 

We all know now that Covid-19 crisis is a global one. “Stay Home, Stay Safe” has become a strong 

mantra to fight against the deadly virus. Everything happens for a reason. The extended and enforced 

school break for the children is perhaps a golden opportunity for them to learn lessons that go beyond text 

books and exams. This letter is to request you to make sure your children use this time to learn important 

life skills. 

Use this precious time and opportunity to teach your child some life skills. Ask him or her to help you 

with household work. Encourage him or her to read. Spend quality time together as family, especially 

with the grandparents. This is a golden opportunity to catch up with reading. There are numerous online 

resources for children to read as well as activities that will help them be fruitfully occupied. 

The teachers have uploaded some assignment and project work for the students to do while at home. The 

same have been uploaded on the school website. Kindly make sure your child takes this project seriously 

and does it sincerely. Dear parents, this is the opportunity to teach them values like honesty and sincerity. 

There are times when the ‘work from home’ concept is being used extensively. This cannot be effective 

until and unless people are honest and show integrity while working without supervision. Therefore, 

consider this as an opportunity for your children to learn how to ‘work from home’! 

Take care and God Bless. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Fr. A. Amaladoss SJ 

Principal 

 


